
Northlake Estates HOA   

Update  

Lane Closure on Ordonez Drive for 
Repairs  

   
Dear North Lake Estates Homeowners,  
  
Vlex Construction, LLC, will begin the major pavement repair project this week and it requires 
prompt action from homeowners located on Ordonez Dr between Lake Grove Dr and 
Roadrunner Dr.  
  
Important Details: 

• Half of the street will be removed at a time 
• ALL vehicles will need to be removed from the street, driveways and garages and parked 

elsewhere prior to construction 
• NO STREET PARKING during construction 
• There will be ONE WAY TRAFFIC ONLY on the portion of the street not currently 

being worked on 
• Garbage and recycling bins will need to be taken to Lake Grove Dr. and Roadrunner Dr. for 

collection. NO BULK COLLECTION during construction 
• ALL homeowners affected will need to number their trash receptacles with their home 

address  
 



 
  
   
We understand that this may cause temporary inconvenience and ask for your cooperation and 
patience during this time. We will provide updates as they become available and will include a 
reference map for affected areas in future communications.  
  
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please reach out to us via the Online Contact 
Us Page.  
   
Best regards,   
   
Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent,   
On behalf of Northlake Estates Homeowners Association, Inc.   
 
 

https://northlakeestateshoa.com/contact-us.aspx
https://northlakeestateshoa.com/contact-us.aspx

